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I am writing today in SUPPORT of SB 1006.  Agencies and other entities are 

unelected bureaucrats and should not be able to seek legislative changes.  This bill 

will assure any legislative changes are done through our elected officials, through the 

appropriate channels. Please vote YES on this bill.  


